
 
 
 

31 January 2025 
 
Mr Villu Kõve 
Chief Justice  
Supreme Court of Estonia 
Lossi 17  
50093 Tartu  
Estonia 
 
 
 

Dear Chief Justice Kõve, 
 

The annual contribution to the Network of the Presidents of the Supreme Judicial Courts of 
the European Union for the year 2025 is set at 2,000 Euros as fixed by the General Assembly held 
in Warsaw on 12 June 2006. 

 
I would be very grateful if you could transfer this amount to the bank account of the 

Network. Please note that the institution sending the contribution is responsible for any related wire 
transfer fees and commissions. 

 
The account of the Network is held at the Société Générale, Paris Sorbonne Branch, 

27 boulevard Saint Michel, 75005 Paris, France, under the following references: 
 
 Code Swift: SOGEFRPP 
 Code IBAN: FR76 3000 3030 8000 0372 6720 618  
 
Please inform the Secretariat (secretariat@networkpresidents.eu) when you make your 

transfer to avoid delays in identifying the payment. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

 Yours sincerely, 
 

      
 

Dominique Hascher 
Secretary-General 
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